

K - 6 Campus 66 Balmoral Street, East Victoria Park, Perth WA 6101 Tel: 08 9470 0400 7 - 12 Campus 15 Duncan Street, Victoria Park, Perth WA 6100 Tel: 08 9470 0900

31 July 2024

Dear Parents/Caregivers

The Year Ten Dance will be held in the Duncan Street Campus Gymnasium on **Thursday, 15 August.** It is an expectation that all Year Ten students attend the Dance.

The Dance is the culmination of the ballroom dancing lessons that the students have undertaken during Physical Education classes this term. The Dance provides students with the opportunity to put into practise what they have learned and socialise with their peers.

Please note the following details:

TIME:

Evening Begins: 6:30pm **Evening Concludes:** 9:30pm.

It is expected that students arrive on time and are picked up promptly at 9:30pm.

DRESS CODE:

The dress code for the evening is smart casual. The standard of dress for all students should be modest in keeping with College expectations and be suitable for Ballroom-style dancing. Students are not encouraged to purchase expensive clothing or accessories for the Dance.

COST:

The cost of the evening is \$35.00 per student which covers the D.J., provision of a pizza dinner, and beverages.

Prizes will be awarded for best dancers in each of the ballroom dances. Please note that there will also be time for freestyle dancing, accompanied by a DJ.

Payment is to be made online at: https://www.trybooking.com/CTUNN

Please ensure that bookings are made under the **student's name**. Students with **food intolerances** are asked to include this on the Try Booking page. All payments should be made by **Wednesday, 7 August**.

The evening is a compulsory Senior School event on the calendar. If your child cannot attend the Dance, you are asked to provide the College with a written explanation sent to Mrs Bourke, Deputy Pastoral Care at pauline.bourke@cewa.edu.au. If you have any queries regarding the Year Ten Dance, or are having issues paying online via the above website, please do not hesitate to contact me at the College on 9470 0900 or via email at anne-marie.duce@cewa.edu.au

Yours sincerely

Ms Anne-Marie Duce **HEAD OF YEAR 10**